
July News 
     Summer is in full gear and we are super excited at how much fun the children 

and staff are having with all the activities, special visitors and field trips so far! 

Please make sure you check the classroom calendar for all the fun things coming 

up in July! 

     We want thank those of you who have taken advantage of the parent 

referral program. We have many new friends starting because of your referrals 

and now you get the benefit of $500 off your child’s tuition!! We love having 

new friends and seeing our school grow in large part because of your help. 

Thank you for that. If any of our families have any questions regarding the 

parent referral program, please do not hesitate to ask myself or Vikki. 

     Thanks again, to all the dad’s that came to our Father’s Day root beer float 

celebration. We have shared some of the photos from that day below, and on 

our corporate Facebook page. The children love to have family and friends come 

to visit them at school, so thanks again to all those special men who came in on 

that Friday, it means so much! 

July Dates: 

June 30th ~ Folders go home 

July 1st ~ Please return folders  

July 3rd ~ Closed for holiday 

July 4th ~ Happy 4th of July! 

July 7th ~ National Chocolate Day 

July 20th ~ National Lollipop Day 

July 31st ~ Folders go home 

Aug 3rd ~ Please return folders 



 

 

                                                                              

     
 


